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Lane, Roger

From: Alanna Rust <alanna.rust@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 9:22 AM
To: Lane, Roger
Subject: Re: CUP #02533 

Mr. Lane 
 
If you could send it to them that would be helpful.  I was instructed to send my letter of concern about the CUP 
to you, so I apologize if this was incorrect on my behalf.   

Thank you! 
 
Alanna Rust 
Alanna.Rust@hotmail.com 
608-772-1470 
7086 Applewood Drive 
 
 

On Oct 19, 2021, at 9:12 AM, Lane, Roger <lane.roger@countyofdane.com> wrote: 

  
Would you like to have your concern sent to the ZLR Committee? 
  
Roger Lane 
Dane County Zoning Administrator 
  
  

From: Alanna Rust <alanna.rust@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 9:52 PM 
To: Lane, Roger <lane.roger@countyofdane.com> 
Subject: CUP #02533  
  

CAUTION: External Email - Beware of unknown links and attachments. Contact Helpdesk at 266-
4440 if unsure  

  

Hello 
  
I would like to voice my concern for the CUP being applied for at 7069 Applewood Drive.  I feel 
the largest issue with this business running a day school out of a residentially zoned home, is the 
fact that the business is claiming to be a family run in-home daycare.  There is no family that live 
in the house, only an employee.  If the family isn’t living there, then we need to ask the CUP 
advisors how they can even apply for the CUP when there is no family in the home?  The state 
needs to take a thorough look at how a business can obscure the words of the laws written for a 
multi cite day school and a family run in home daycare. 
  
Thank you for your time in this matter. 
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Alanna Rust 
7086 Applewood Drive  


